OFFICE OF THE FIRST SELECTMAN

Telephone (203) 563-0100 Fax (203) 563-0299

Email to: lynne.vanderslice@wiltonct.org



Lynne A. Vanderslice First Selectman

Michael P. Kaelin Second Selectman

Lori A. Bufano Selectman

David K. Clune Selectman

Richard J. Dubow Selectman

TOWN HALL 238 Danbury Road Wilton, CT 06897

Police HQ and Town Campus Facility Study Committee Inaugural Meeting Agenda

Thursday February 2 5:45-7:45pm Wilton Town Hall Meeting Room B

Opening Remarks-Chris Burney
Distribution of FOI background information
Introduction of members
Election of Officers
Discussion of understanding of committee charge
Clarification of Committee Name
Review of existing literature
Establishment of Calendar
Public Comment

